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TO:  Dr. Shawn Greiner, Superintendent 

  Board of School Trustees 

 

FROM: Michelle Cronk, CFO 

 

DATE:  June 6, 2023  (June 12, 2023 Board meeting) 

 

RE:  Happy Hollow Leases 

 

 

You will find in your board packets two leases for space at the Happy Hollow building, both an 

extension of previous lease agreements for the 2023-2024 school year.  The lease amendments 

are the same that have been approved by the Board in previous years for both GLASS and the 

PATINS Project.   

 

Please approve the GLASS and PATINS Project lease amendments as submitted at the June 12, 

2023 Board meeting.  Let me know if you have any questions. 


